
Pls. Patricia Power 
Director of Services 
Cork County Council 
Water Services Area Operation South 
County Hall 
Cork 

29'h March 2010 Reg No: D0049-0 1 

Dear Ms Power. 

I refer to your letter of 20th August 2009 received by the Agency on 24'h August 2009 
in respect of your existing licence. 

The Agency has considered your request for a Technical Amendment to your existing 
licence Register No. DOO49-0 I .  

I am to advise that the Agency has amended your existing Licence Register No. 
D0049-0 1 under Regulation 33 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 
Regulations 2007, to incorporate the changes as outlined in the attached "Technical 
Amendment A" document. The amendment shall be read in conjunction with and 
attached to your existing licence, Register No. D0049-0 1 .  

If you have any further queries please contact John Feehan at telephone no. 021- 
4875540. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marie Harris 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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